
Dear Senator Monnes Anderson and members of the Senate Health Committee.  
  
I am writing in support of SB874.  I am a family member to a young woman who has 
adrenal insufficiency and I feel that she should be able to get the life saving treatment 
needed in an adrenal crisis. I find it reprehensible to imagine her dying or becoming 
permanently disabled for lack of a $10 injection. EMS and ER personnel must and need 
to be trained in the signs and symptoms of adrenal insufficiency. Please pass this bill, it 
could save a life!  
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
  
Jackie Riggs 
Springfield, OR 
 


